Liguor Bulletin
Manufacturer Off-Site Storage

October 13, 2020

This bulletin is to advise all Class E licensees of amendments to Section 6.1 of the Manufacturer
Handbook (MH).

Effective immediately, a Class E licensee may use a separate facility for the purposes of storing
their manufactured products. The storage facility must be under the legal care and control of
the licensee and comply with federal excise requirements.

Licensees interested in exercising this option should contact the Regulatory Division at
inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca to initiate an extension of their licence to cover the separate
storage facility.

The MH may be accessed on AGLC’s website at aglc.ca.

If you have any questions please contact AGLC’s Liquor Services Division at
liguorservices.mailbox@aglc.ca.
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